Hello Sunshine Families.

If you attended our Family Fun Night on Friday, you know it was a huge success (again)! The division
baskets were incredible-so fun and our auction items were very generous. A huge thank you to our
Grade 7 students for creating their fun and engaging games plus returning to school to run them. This
is an annual community event and without the support of so many, it would not happen. Sherri and
Jashan, the FFN coordinators, and their committee...we applaud you. Even the power outage a couple
of hours before start time did not dampen anyone's spirit, energy or drive to put on a great night.
Brian, our parent DJ, kept things grooving to some terrific tunes. To everyone who contributed in any
way, thank you for supporting your School-Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills School.

| hope you've all had a wonderful weekend.

With Appreciation-
Keri Hanlon, Principal/Directrice
#leadwithkindness

Peek At The Week

Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary

Week of May 26-30

Monday *Théatre la Seizieme May 26-28 Workshops for Divisions 12, 13, 14 & 15
26
Tuesday *Choir @ 8:00 AM
27 *Saleema Noon presentations
Wednesday *Grade 6 Immunizations Round 2
28
Thursday *Saleema Noon presentations
29 *Divisions 21 & 22 Campbell Valley ‘Pond Peeking’
Friday *Spirit Day-Character Day©
30 *Garden Club @ 12:25 PM
*Division 3 Virtual Field Trip (Science World)
Upcoming Dates *June 10-Community Appreciation
*June 13-Sports Day©
Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888




